CHARITABLE EXERCISE


[bookmark: _GoBack]Fr Paschal Hanrahan and Fr PJ O’Driscoll are planning a sponsored cycle ride in aid of the new Museum of Military Chaplaincy at AFCC Beckett House on Wednesday, 23rd June 2021. 

They will be cycling from Bulford to the Museum in Shrivenham and back to Bulford. A total of 145km!  

It would be appreciated if you would consider sponsoring them in their efforts. 

Below are the donation link and QR code:

www.stewardship.org.uk/partners/20373424
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